Debra Thompson

From: Rebecca Knight <bknight15®@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 9:55 AM

To: Assembly; Stephen Giesbrecht; Debra Thompson

Subject: For your consideration

Attachments; TCS-Cutting-Our-Losses-2019-.pdf; Exempting the Tongass from the Roadless Rule

would be a mistake.pdf; Roadless Op-Ed_E. Sebastian.pdf

Hello Mayor lensen, Assembly Members Lynn, Marohl, Meucci, Norheim, Stanton-Gregor, Tremblay, Manager Giesbrecht, and Clerk
Thompson,

In advance of possible action during the next assembly meeting, on the proposed Tongass exemption to the Roadless Rule, please
see the recent media pieces attached below {10 minute read).

In short, they provide compelling fiscal and ecological rationale, for upholding the Roadless Rule on the Tongass.
The deadline for public comment to the Roadless Rule Draft Environmental Impact Statement is Dec. 17, 2019,
Clerk Thompson, can you please include this information the the packet for the next meeting?

Thank you,

Becky Knight



